
GGAA Newsletter 28 April 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Plotholders,  

 

Sorry for the number of newsletters this month but at least this one is good news. 

 

The new stock of compost and seeds has arrived and will be available  from the hut on 

Thursday 30th April 2020 at 2pm and Saturday 2nd May 2020 at 1.30pm for an hour or so, 

depending on demand.  

 

Please respect social distancing and form an orderly queue. 

And thank Anna for being there. 

 

 

Any queries contact Sara on sarathebells@gmail.com 
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